Home Learning
Children will be given one piece of English and Maths homework that will either develop, consolidate (or even extend!) our learning in class. They should spend at least 20-30 minutes completing it to the best of their ability.  Maths and English will be set each Wednesday to be handed in each Monday.  Children will also receive spellings to learn – these will be sent home Wednesday for a test the following Tuesday.   

As well as weekly homework connected with the week’s objectives, children will also be asked to complete a termly project. This needs to be completed by the 8th July at the latest. 

We have recently visited Eden Camp. Hopefully, this visit will have inspired the children.  Think about an aspect of World War II you would like to share with the class.  Again, this can be in any format. Previous year groups have made: a salt dough representation of rations; artwork; paintings of the Blitz; model WWII aeroplanes; stories of life during the Blitz or evacuation.  So, this could be a model, story, art work or a computer presentation.
· Named PE kit needs to be in school every Tuesday (girls) and Friday. Please make sure your child has appropriate shoes for outdoor PE.

· Boys needs swimming kits every Tuesday. There are  swimming sessions each Tuesday this half term up until 
Please do not hesitate to contact staff at school if you have any questions regarding your child’s learning.  Thank you for your support.
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Topic

The main link to this term’s topic is local history.  We will be immersing ourselves with a visit to Eden Camp to help us learn about World War 2, kindly subsidised by the Calver, Curbar and Froggatt History Group.  We will continue to learn about the war but in the context of a local history study with visits by an artist and poet with a view to showcasing our learning at school and then at a community event at the Village Hall in October.  We will keep you informed.  
English

There will be two writing units this half term:

· Recount of visit to Eden Camp (short unit)

· Stories with flashbacks

Reading

We will be studying the book Candle in the Dark by Adele Geras and possibly Blitz by Robert Westall.

Children should aim to be reading at least five times at home each week.  They are encouraged to record this in their reading record.  Please also encourage your child to take their reading record home and ask your child about the book they are reading and talk around the story (to practise skills of inference and deduction). This is part of their weekly homework and their reading records will be checked weekly. 

Spelling

Children will revise more tricky homophones and words with prefixes (including the exceptions to the rule) and hyphens being used to add prefixes.  Please help your child to learn these by thinking of a strategy to help them learn this spelling e.g. 

Look at the word. Say the word. Cover the word. Write the word. Check the word.  Ask your child to think of a strategy to help them learn this spelling. E.g. hidden words, saying the word phonetically, breaking them down into syllables etc. 

We also have our school production of Porridge, with performances at 2 and 6pm on Thursday 22 June 2017 which we are already busy rehearsing and preparing.   
Maths
 Topics Covered:
· Multiplication and division and ratio
· Fractions

· Geometry
Topic

History – Britain and the local area during World War II
Art – An artist will be visiting us for the day to produce art based on Starfish during World War II
French – La chenille qui fait des trous (continued from last term)
Science - Circulatory system and exercise
PSHE – Drugs Education
Computing – Communicating text and images – To write information to share with an audience
RE – How can we make our village/town/country a more respectable place?
Music - Exploring singing games
